

29 December, 2022

Update on COVID-19 Vigilance Measures

Dear Members,

Pursuant to the Government's announcement, the local anti-epidemic measures will be further adjusted starting from 29 December, 2022 (Thursday), i.e. today. The Club will launch the following measures until further notice. The detailed measures are as belows:

- 1. Lifting the "Vaccine Pass" Requirement
 - Members and guests are not required to comply with the "Vaccine Pass" requirements (in general three doses for persons aged 12 or above; two doses for persons aged 5 to 11) before using Food & Beverage, and Sports & Recreational facilities in the Club;
- 2. Lifting Social Distancing Measures
 - Insides the Club premises, there is no restriction in relation to group gatherings, no limitation on the number of persons allowed in each table and no distancing requirements between tables;
- 3. Recreational Facilities
 - Indoor Jacuzzi, Sauna Room and Steam Room have reopened for members to use.

The mandatory mask-wearing requirements are still in place, that means the members and guests are required to continue to wear a face mask at all times (except when eating or drinking, and other specific conditions).

The Club will continue to closely monitor the epidemic situation and review the various measures as required.

For further enquiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397 4311. Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Yours sincerely,

The Club Management Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club

